----- Original Message----- _

From: "Dan Warren" <DWarren@town.arlington.ma.us> )

To: "MaryAnn Sullivan" <MSullivan@town.arlington.ma.us=, "Corey Rateau" <CRateau@town.arlington.ma.us>
Cc: "Michael Rademacher" < MRademacher@town.arlington.ma.us>

Date: Wed, 03 Dec 2014 06:56:44 -0500

Subject: Irving at Ravine '

Maryann,

I've been, going back and fourth with Doug Perlo (Purple house on the corner of Irving and Ravine)

The original sign that wés taken down was a no parking sign with a home made arrow and some stick on
mailbox letters from the hardware store.

The new sign we put up in it's place is a no parking here to corner sign that we moved closer to his driveway
corner so no one can park next to his driveway.

This sign serves several purposes:

1. The no Parking Here to Corner sign is now the standard we use in place of that homemade sign and is
consistent with around town.

2. The new placement of the No Parking Here To Corner sign does away with the need of the old homemade
sign and by moving it closer to his driveway, does not allow a car to park on his driveway corner which was the
intent of the original homemade sign.

3. The one sign and style is more in line with what we put out elsewhere in town and other than being more than
10 feet from the apex of the corner is basically the same set up. It is now one sign instead of two three feet
apart saying basically the same thing.

Daniel E. Warren Jr. ¢
Arlington Public Works =
Highway Supervisor

Office: (781) 316-3318




